
MINUTES 
TIDE COMMITTEE 

November 1, 2017 
 

Present:  Archie Livingston, Mickey Van Metre, Charlie Boozer and Peter Beck 
Absent:  Janet Oakley, Marie Bost and Cameron Andrews 
 

Also present:  Councilman Jerome Kizer, Iris Hill, Natalie Kantz, Bob Doub and Patrick 
Brown 

 
The beach access reviews done earlier by Janet Oakley, Cameron Andrews, Marie 
Bost and Councilman Jerome Kizer were discussed by the committee.  Iris Hill 

recommended putting them on hold so the Town can get back to where we were 
before Matthew.  Peter Beck stated that the committee is spinning its tires talking 

about stuff that it is not able to do at this time and needs to direct efforts towards 
other areas, such as maybe bike paths.  Archie Livingston moved to table the 
recommendations until such time that the Town gets back to where it was before 

Matthew.  Charlie Boozer seconded and the motion carried unanimously. 
 

Natalie Kantz stated that she is pulling up posts and sand fencing that was destroyed 
during Irma and, also, she has someone looking at the Leyland cypress planted next 

to fence behind town hall facility that appear to be dying. 
 
Archie Livingston recommended to the committee that they ride the bike path before 

the next meeting.  Iris Hill stated that Wharton Smith is looking at putting 
transmission line under the bike path; if so, they will replace the bike path when 

completed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:25 am. 

 
 


